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Luxembourg, 10 October 2011

Dear Sir,
Dear Madam,

We regret to inform you that the European Investment Bank’s regional Forum 
“Tackling Climate Change: Making Green Growth a Reality” due to take 
place at the Hilton Hotel in Athens on Thursday 20 October 2011 has been 
postponed.

The general strike, announced in Greece for the 19th of October 2011, will 
most likely affect the overall organisation of the event and impact the travel 
plans of the attendees.

The conference will be rescheduled and you will receive a new invitation in 
the coming weeks. You may also wish to visit our website www.eib/events for 
updated information on the conference.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
events@eib.org or call the Bank’s Protocol Service tel. +352/ 4379-84206.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Yours sincerely,

	 Philippe Maystadt	 Plutarchos Sakellaris
	 President	 Vice-President


